
 

Monday morning assembly 
will be presented by Student 
Council. 

Deposit Day 
Tuesday, 
October 24 

Faith, 
Family, 
Fun day 

is Wednesday, October 25.  Ask 
your child(ren) about their faith 
family and about the day’s 
activity. 

Sr. Eva, from the 
Mission’s Office, will 
conduct her 
presentation to all 
students on Thursday,  
October 26. 

Prayer & Send-Off 

Support our Hawk athletes!  Parents please 

check out the website for football and 

volleyball schedules.  The league website is:  

leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

 

This year's International Shake 
Out Day is Thursday, October 19. 
Millions of people worldwide 
participate in earthquake drills at 
work, school, or home on this day 
to practice earthquake safety . At 
10:19am, Thursday, HT students will join in on this drill.   

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-44081429-flag  

FRI DAY ,  OCTOBER  20 |  NO SCHOOL  

TEACHER  IN -SERVI CE  DAY  

If you volunteered to work a shift at our Fall Festival...do 
not disappoint! We are looking forward to seeing you at 
your designated time.  Thank you. 

Running short of cash?  You will have the option of 
applying charges to your FACTS account! 

Help is always needed in the 
Snack Shack. Please use this Sign
-Up Genius and volunteer today! 

Parents are reminded to enter 
service hours onto Gradelink for 
approval.  

Parents will receive an update next month regarding  
service hours and scrip purchases. 

 Red Ribbon Week started in 1988 in 
response to the murder of Drug 
Enforcement Administration (DEA) 
Special Agent Enrique “Kiki” Camarena. 
In 1985, Kiki Camarena was on 
assignment in Guadalajara, Mexico when 
he was kidnapped and killed by drug 
traffickers. His murder brought anger to 
the community and was a catalyst for 
the Red Ribbon Campaign. Together in 
Kiki’s honor, parents and youth in 
communities nationwide began wearing 
red ribbons as a symbol of their 
commitment to raise awareness about 
the destruction caused by drugs. Red 
Ribbon Week is not a program but an 
awareness event designed to increase 
citizen participation in community and 

school-based prevention efforts. The aspect of planning and 
working together is as important as Red Ribbon Week itself 
because it creates a sense of community and shared values.   

OCTOBER 23-27 

See flyer for the  

week’s activities 



Friday, October 27 | 8am 
Parish/School Mass. Students are to be in dress uniform. Students are not to use non-
uniform free dress coupons on Mass days. If a student’s birthday falls on a Mass day, 
they may wear free dress the day before OR after. 

We are available To assist you: 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 
School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 
    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 
  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 
Extended Care (619) 444-5043 It’s working again!!! 
Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 
    Closed Wednesdays 
Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 
    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 
emails:   
Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 
Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 
Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 
Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 
Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  
Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 
FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

It’s that time of 
the year! Eighth graders are 
having a fundraiser and 
selling Christmas greenery.  
Proceeds benefit each 
individual’s graduation costs 
and fees. See the sample 
flyer in today’s parent 
envelope and place your 
order with an eighth grader!  Orders received not 
directly benefitting a particular student will go 
“in the pot” and proceeds will be divided 
amongst the class participants. 

ORDER DEADLINE: Monday, October 30 

Tuesday, October 31—HALLOWEEN 

Students may wear their Halloween costumes to school 

with appropriate school athletic shoes.  No masks, no make

-up, no scary costumes.  Preschool will join the parade set 

to take place at 8:05 am SHARP!  Preschool students are to 

have their regular clothes under their costume to 

facilitate changing after the parade. 

Prayer & Send-Off 
2:35pm. 

Check the sports schedule for updates! 

leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

October 30, Monday morning 
assembly, conducted by 
Kindergarten. 

The Disciples of Christ for 
October will be acknowledged 
at this assembly and will 
enjoy pizza with the principal 
Tuesday, October 31. 

Congratulations to our Disciples of  
Christ for the month of October: 
PS:  Mia V. 
K:  Pio S. 
Gr. 1:   Luna R. 
Gr. 2:   Bradley R. 
Gr. 3:   Kennedy R. 
Gr. 4:   Francis H. 
Gr. 5:   Mollie C. 
Gr. 6:   Natalie G. 
Gr. 7:   Khloe V. 
Gr. 8: Abi G. 

Disciple of Christ 
 

PROUD HAWK 
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 

 
October 2023 

Julia Marentez 

All School/
Parish Mass 
at 8am.  
Students may 
“Dress Like a 
Saint” for All 
Saints’ Day.  

Parents are reminded that this is also Picture  
Re-take Day.  Students will need to wear white 
polos for Picture Re-take Day.  Suggestion:  
wear white polos under their saint dress-up, if 
re-taking photos. 

Parents are reminded to return the full photo 
packet if unhappy with photos and wish to re-
take.  They will be distributed today. 

WEDNESDAY,  

NOVEMBER 1 at 11am 

(Fourth Grade) 



 

Lourde A. & Marcelo A., T O D A Y !! 
Mrs. Furois, October 19 
Savannah J., October 20 
Donatella R., October 22 
Angelina A., October 25 

Sophia I., October 27 
Jayden S., October 28 
Scarlett B., October 28 
Parker D., October 30 

Rosalynn M., October 31 
Leila K., November 1 

 
(Birthdays are posted  

until the next newsletter goes out.) 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Helena A. & Azalea K. 
Kinder: Yenaar M. 
First: Clinton H. 
Second: Emilia K. 
Third: Annabelle M. 
Fourth: Marybelle K. 
Fifth: Mollie C. 
Sixth: Larissa I. 
Seventh: Elayne C. 
Eighth: Abi G. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 David Garcia 
 Stefan Kladis 
 Dominic Tarantino 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and  

our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of 

our hearts 

Gift Card / Scrip Order Form (HC) 
Halloween Candy & Dental Supplies (HC) 
November Hot Lunch Menus (HC) 
Red Ribbon Week (HC & E) 
Winter Sports Permission Slip-K-8 (HC) 
Winter Sports Coach  Interest Form (HC) 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

November hot lunch 
menus can be found 
in today’s parent 
envelope.  Please note 
the firm deadline of 
3pm Thursday, 

Winter Sports Permission Slips can 

be found in today’s parent 

envelope.  Winter is the largest 

sport season because boys and 

girls in Grades K-8 may 

participate, if so desired.   

Permission slips are due 

Wednesday, October 25. 

If you would like to coach this season, please 

complete and return the questionnaire in a 

timely manner. Coaches need to be “CMG” 

approved.  Please follow the directives on the 

form.  Thank you! 


